
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joint Press Release    
For Immediate Release. Monday 21st December 2020. 
 
 
The Truro partnership (Truro City Council, Truro Business Improvement District and 
Visit Truro), along with Cornwall Council put temporary road closures in place to 
enable people to social distance in response to COVID when Truro first reopened in 
June after lockdown one. Since then the Truro working group have met on a weekly 
basis to review the situation and adapt and change where necessary.  
 
During the Christmas & New Year holiday the road closures will remain in place up 
to and including Sunday 27th December from 11am until 4pm. From Monday 28th 
December the closures will be from 11am – 3pm, 7 days a week.  
 
The Truro partnership will continue to monitor the situation throughout Christmas and 
New Year holidays and will meet again on Monday 4th January 2021 to review the 
‘Space to Shop’ road closures going forward.  
 
For the latest information about the road closures which give space to shop, as well 
as details of Truro’s festive activities, see: www.visittruro.org.uk alternatively follow 
on Facebook - @trurobid @trurocitycouncil & @visittruro. 
 
 
Editors notes:  
 
Wednesday 23rd December road closure extended to 11am – 9pm for late night 
shopping. 
There will be no road closures on Christmas Day. 
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